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GENERAL PUBLIC INTEREST 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD 
 

OFFICE OF THE STATE CONTROLLER 
 
 
On February 11, 2022, the Office of the State Controller published a Notice of 
Proposed Regulatory Action concerning Regulations Governing the Submission of 
Claims for Unclaimed Property Held by the California State Controller.  (Article 6, 
§ 1300 et seq., to Title 2 – Administration; Division 2 - Financial Operations; 
Chapter 2 - State Controller; Subchapter 8 - Unclaimed Property Law; of the 
California Code of Regulations) 
 
The original written comment period deadline for this action was March 28, 2022.  
The Office of the State Controller is now extending the written comment deadline 
to April 25, 2022. 
 
Please submit all written comments to: 
 
 
California State Controller’s Office 
Contact: Arica Presinal | Staff Counsel 
State Controller's Office - Legal Division 
300 Capitol Mall, Suite 1850, Sacramento, CA 95814 
Phone: (916) 322-5369 
Fax: (916) 322-1220 
Email: abryantpresinal@sco.ca.gov  
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Presinal. 
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